
Dear Birthparent,


Words cannot express how much we admire your strength and courage in making an adoption 
plan for your child and appreciate you for taking the time to consider us as potential adoptive 
parents. While we may not fully realize the pain and weight of making this decision, we want 
you to know that we will be your biggest encouragers through this process. Though this 
journey is hard, we will be by your side very step of the way and make every effort to ensure 
that you are well cared for, supported, and loved.


Though words cannot describe it, the love growing in our hearts for your child is beyond 
anything imaginable. We vow to love them as our own and strive to show them every day that 
they are chosen, wanted, and loved. We will pick them up when then fall and delight with them 
in all their victories. We will be parents that are present and available and will never cease to 
put them first. Our family will be rooted in Christ alone and never be broken. They will learn to 
love with a passion and have hearts that are content and full. We will teach them to seek out 
adventure at every turn and help them build memories that will last a lifetime.


Thank you for your brave and loving choice. We are truly touched by your self-less act of love 
and are honored to embark on this journey with you. While we know this decision cannot be 
easy, should you choose us, just know that your child will always know how much they are 
loved.


Sincerely,


Sean and Sarah


